
 

 

 

 Statement: Beware of Scam Calls    

 

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital – Stubbs Road (HKAH-SR) has been alerted by 

patients regarding recent reports of suspected scam calls. These individuals 

falsely represent themselves as HKAH-SR staff members and deceive 

patients by informing them about the collection of medical reports. In light 

of this situation, we would like to emphasize the importance of remaining 

vigilant at all times. If you encounter any doubts or concerns, we strongly 

encourage you to contact our hotline at 3651 8888 for further inquiries and 

assistance. 

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital – Stubbs Road 

22 Nov, 2023 

 

 提防偽冒來電聲明    

 

本院接獲病人通知，指近日收到疑似電話錄音騙案，騙徒自稱香港港

安醫院—司徒拔道（香港港安）職員，通知病人需要領取醫療報告。 

本院在此提醒大眾應時刻保持警覺，如遇有疑問，請致電本院熱線 

（電話﹕3651 8888）查詢。  

 

香港港安醫院—司徒拔道謹啟 

2023 年 11 月 22 日 


